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Penhill Development 1959 

Further development at Penhill Estate, Swindon, is expected to start soon. 

On the site to the north of the entrance to Penhill Drive, originally intended for a Cinema and car park, 

an Epsom company will build 27 houses for sale.  

There will be three detached houses near the entrance and the remaining 24 semi-detached houses 

will front Penhill Drive and extend as far as Somerford Close.   

The three types will include a chalet design.  All will have three bedrooms and detached garages at 

the rear.   

The land to the south of the estate is being levelled and drained for playing fields 

 

Evening Advertiser, 11 August 1959 


